
 

   
 

 

14 November 2018 
 
Attention: All Equestrian SA Young Members 
 
 
RE:  2018 Gillian Rolton Youth Development Programme 
 
 
Equestrian South Australia is proud to present the Gillian Rolton Youth Development 
Programme for 2018 in honour of South Australian Dual Olympian Gill Rolton AM.   
 
The Gillian Rolton Youth Development Programme is designed to foster the next generation 
of equestrian athletes and supports the efforts of the young SA Riders who share a passion 
and commitment to equestrian sport just like Gill did. 
 
The Board of Equestrian South Australia is delighted to continue to honour Gill’s courage 
and dedication through this scholarship programme and giving all our young riders the 
opportunity to further their knowledge and ability through their chosen discipline. 
 
The 2017 Gillian Rolton Youth Development Programme was held Friday 12 and Saturday 
13 January 2018 at the Strathalbyn Polo & Recreational Grounds.  Feedback received from 
attendees and discipline committees was the alternative option being to choose their own 
date and venue. 
 
The Board has taken on the feedback and this year we are pleased to announce that each 
Discipline will run the programme at a date and venue that will suit them. 
 
For full details and application form for the Gillian Rolton AM Scholarship programme please 
visit the Equestrian SA website: www.sa.equestrian.org.au 
 
 Wishing our young athletes the very best of luck with their application. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Peter Graham 
 
 
Chair  
Equestrian SA 

http://www.sa.equestrian.org.au/

